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In My Clothes  
 

Advice about patients’ clothing and toiletries 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We would like your family member to be comfortable  
whilst they are with us. 
 
Please could you therefore provide a regular supply of clean pyjamas 
and daytime clothes. T 
his will help your relative to maintain a sense of individuality and self-
esteem throughout their hospital stay. 
 
Footwear is also important for patients who will be getting out of bed. It 
promotes safety and confidence when moving from bed to chair or 
around the ward. Slippers or shoes are acceptable depending on your 
relative’s preferences. 
 
A set of toiletries is also required including razors for men (disposable 
or electric). Do not worry about towels and flannels as we will provide 
these. 
 
If you need further details about which items  

are necessary, please speak to either the nurse  

or the health care assistant looking after your  

relative. 


